
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

A reminder that Sally Armstrong, BWS Careers Adviser and UCAS Manager, will be speaking on Higher 
Education Funding on Wednesday 28 February at 7pm in the Sixth Form Common Room. All parents are 
very welcome to attend this very important and informative talk which is recommended even if your son is 
not applying for university this year. Please note that this talk is for parents only as boys will be attending a 
separate talk at school this afternoon. 
 
Regards 
 
Alastair Endersby 
Head of Year 13 

 


